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24 September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to inform you that on Friday 17 October there will be a late start to the school day 
following the Sixth form Open evening and to accommodate the Yr10 information morning with 
the pastoral team.  
 
Students will have all of their normal lessons and should be ready and prepared for all their 
lessons on the day. The lesson timings have been adjusted to accommodate this.  
 
The timings for the day are as follows: 
 

● Registration 10.30am - 10.40am 
● Period 1  10.45am -11.30am 
● Period 2  11.35am - 12.20pm 
● Lunch  12.20pm - 12.50pm 
● Period 3 12.50pm - 1.35pm 
● Period 4 1.40pm - 2.25pm 

 
 
Students will not be allowed on site until 10.10am. Students can head to the canteen if they wish 
to where Cucina will be open for snacks. As we will have a short lunch this day Cucina will only be 
serving grab and go food.  
 
Please ensure your child is aware of the adjustment for the late start on this day. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via ks3@waldegravesch.org or 
ks4@waldegravesch.org or sixthform@waldegravesch.org 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms E Tongue 
Headteacher 

Enjoy    .    Achieve    .    Empower 
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